
What is the digging and                                                                                                                                                     

installation of optic lines  in                                                                                                                                                            

the Town of Watertown? 

 

Fiber Optic lines are being laid by Spectrum. 

This will allow for better Internet Service which will include 

better email service etc. 

They are working from “north” to “south”.  Sheilds and 

Emmet are beginning to get the actual fiber installed in the 

piping that has been laid.   

When observing that further work is being done such as 

installing the actual lines and it is questionable if the line will 

be beneficial for your property, it is suggested to contact 

Spectrum and speak with a representative. 


